
 
City of Auburn 

Park Ranger 
 
 
The City of Auburn Public Works Department is seeking part-time Park Ranger staff 
to have direct oversight over Lake Grove Park on Lake Auburn, as well as assist at 
other park locations. This is a seasonal summer job to provide recreational 
opportunities to the community and protect our environmental resources. What 
better way to spend your summer than working while enjoying the great Maine 
outdoors. 

 
Common duties include oversight of playgrounds, open spaces and boating 
equipment and supplies, assistance with additional athletic facilities and parks, set 
up and break down of equipment for community events, collecting water samples 
of Lake Grove Park and recordkeeping. 

 
Successful candidate must have a high school diploma or GED, a valid Maine 
driver's license and good driving record. Knowledge or experience of general 
grounds maintenance and use of equipment and hand tools preferred. Candidate 
must work well as part of a team as well as independently. Training will be made 
available as needed. 
 
 
The salary range for this seasonal position is $18 to $20/hr. depending on 
experience and qualifications. 
 
Send a resume or application to Chandra Elliott, Human Resources Specialist, City 
of Auburn, 60 Court Street, Auburn, ME 04210. Tel. 207-333-6601 ext. 1415, or email 
at celliott@auburnmaine.gov. Review of resumes will begin immediately and 
remain open until the position is filled. 

 
 

The City of Auburn is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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